
   
 
 
 
 

ENVIRONMENTAL COMMISSION MOTION 20151104 006a 
 

 
Date:  November 4, 2015 
 
Subject:  The Grove at Shoal Creek PUD 
 
Motion By:  Marisa Perales Second By:  Mary Ann Neely 
 
RATIONALE:  
 
Whereas, staff is still negotiating with the developer regarding several aspects of the proposed PUD; and 
 
Whereas, neighbors have requested additional time to present their concerns to the Environmental 
Commission. 
 
Therefore, the Environmental Commission recommends postponing the public hearing for the Grove at 
Shoal Creek PUD with the following condition: 
 
Present a staff briefing at the November 18 Environmental Commission meeting regarding the status of 
environmental issues with a public hearing and possible action at the December 16 Environmental 
Commission meeting.  
 
VOTE 8-0-1-2 
 
Recuse: None 
 
For:  Thompson, Neely, Maceo, Maxwell, Gooch, Perales, B. Smith, Grayum,  
 
Against: None 
 
Abstain: H. Smith   
 
Absent: Creel, Moya 
 
  
Approved By: 
 

 
 
Mary Gay Maxwell, Environmental Commission Chair 
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